Paul Ma%;ie

From: Mark Vickers [wbg@rushmore.com]
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2013 10:43 AM
To: Paul Maggie

Subject: Raffle

Maggie,

Baseball Parents Inc. (Post 22 Baseball), a 501c(3) non-profit corporation, will be hosting a fund-raising event on July
5th. As part of this event, we intend to raffle two items that evening. The youth in our program will benefit by

helping cover our annual expenses of travel, coaching salaries, umpire fees, field maintenance, etc. We anticipate selling
104 tickets at $20 each. There will be two prizes - each with a value of approximately $200.

Jeff Carsrud has advised me that this request for approval will go to legal and finance on 6/26 and final acknowledgement
by the full city council on 7/1, and we would appreciate your efforts in making it so. Please call me if you have questions -
342-7676.

Best regards,
Mark Vickers / VP - Baseball Parents, Inc.



